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1. GENERAL MEETING

The fall General Meeting will be held on October 22, 1970.
Time: = 2:060
Place: 356 Physics Building

Items of business should be sent to the Secretary,
D. J. Brown (Physics) as soon as possible.
It is hoped to distribute the Agenda by October 19, 1970.

2. GRIEVANCES (Salary, Tenure, Promotion, etc.)

The executive would like to remind CUASA members that
one of the more important functions of the executive is
to act as a grievance committee for the membership. The
President-elect, Professor Griffiths (History) has agreed
to act as a "clearing house" in this respect but all
members of the executive are also always available.

3. WHO PAYS?

This is the title of a book by Charles Hanly (Executive
vice-chairman of OCUFA) dealing with the problems of
University Financing in Ontario. Free copies (usually
costs $8.00) of this book are available from the CUASA
Secretary to members of CUASA.

4. The Executive Committee for 1970-71 is listed on the
attached sheet.

5. This Newsletter is being sent to all full-time
faculty members. If you are a member of CUASA but have
not been receiving CUASA information, in particular the
CAUT Bulletin for Summer 1970, please contact the CUASA
Secretary.
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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 1970-71

President: Dave Bernhardt, Psychology,
Rideau River Campus, 231-3636

Past-President: Cooper Langford, Chemistry,
Rideau River Campus, 231-2760

President-Elect: Naomi Griffiths, History,
Rideau River Campus, 231-2777

Secretary: Dave Brown, Physics,
Rideau River Campus, 231-4346

Treasurer: John O'Manique, Philosophy,
St. Patrick's College, 231-2797

Salary Committee Terry Robinson, Classics,
Chairman: Rideau River Campus, 231-4308

Welfare Committee Tom Wilkinson, Geography,
Chairman: Rideau River Campus, 231-2641



